IOLA FRANS ADMINISTRATION CENTER 1556 WEST PRINCE ROAD TUCSON, ARIZONA 85705-3087 (520) 696-8801 • FAX: (520) 690-2400

Dear Parents/Guardians/Caregivers,

Please be reminded that McKinney-Vento eligibility must be reviewed and re-evaluated every school year. Transportation, free meals, and other services that may have been provided during the current school year under McKinney-Vento will not automatically carry over to the new school year.

The registration process for next school year includes a questionnaire regarding your current living situation. The Flowing Wells McKinney-Vento Liaison will review your responses and contact you for an interview to complete the determination process for next school year.

If you are now in regular, fixed, and adequate housing, you may:

| Consider enrollment at the local school of residence where other students in your neighborhood are assigned to attend. |
|--|
| Apply for open enrollment. Please note that open enrollment is a site-based decision and the McKinney-Vento Homeless Liaison does not have any |
| jurisdiction over the decision. Also be aware that district transportation is NOT provided for open enrollment students. |

If you require additional assistance or have questions please contact the McKinney-Vento Homeless Liaison (520) 696-8805. Thank you for allowing us the opportunity to assist you. We are wishing you an enjoyable summer break!

Respectfully,

Dr. Audrey Reff McKinney-Vento Homeless Liaison Flowing Wells Unified School District